
Todd J. Griset
tgriset@preti.com
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December 7, 2020 

Via Email only 
Executive Director  
New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission 
21 South Fruit St Ste 10 
Concord NH 03301 
ExecutiveDirector@puc.nh.gov

RE: EM 15-421; Service List Change Request 

Dear Executive Director: 

This letter is to request that the Service List for the above-referenced docket be amended 
to delete Peter Brown, pbrown@preti.com and to add Todd Griset, tgriset@preti.com. 

Please let us know if you need anything further. 

Sincerely, 

Todd J. Griset 
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